2025
Hope | Stewardship Drive

A Hom

Thank you for participating in

our Stewardship Campaign! By Unitarian Universalist Society of Schenectady
signing and submitting this form,

you are making a commitment

to support our congregation YES, I/we want to support the Unitarian Universalist Society of Schenectady.
during the coming fiscal year Recognizing that a pledge helps with planning for the upcoming fiscal year, I/we
(FY 2025-2026). pledge to make the following contribution to UUSS for the fiscal year beginning

July 1, 2025 and ending June 30, 2026, on the schedule shown below. 1I/We under-

Please write your total pledge ; . . o o
stand that we may modify this pledge, if necessary, by notifying the Co-Ministers.

amount in the top line on the
right and then indicate how you I/We intend to make a TOTAL pledge contribution for Fiscal Year 2025-26 of:
plan to divide that amount S
throughout the year.

To help UUSS manage cash flow throughout the fiscal year, please select one
NOTE: Church Administrator option below to indicate your intended contribution schedule of the total amount
Lillian Johnson can answer any listed above:

of your pledge-related questions
at 518-374-4446, ext. 4. If you
are experiencing financial I:' 4 QUARTERLY pledge contributions

hardship or need to modify this [ ] 2 SEMI-ANNUAL pledge contributions
pledge, please contact the

Co-Ministers.

I:' 12 MONTHLY pledge contributions

|:| 1 ANNUAL pledge contribution
I:' Other schedule. Please explain:

Name (s) (PRINT):

Address:

City, State, Zip:

Signature: Signature:
Email: Email:
Phone: Phone:

Optional Question: | have made a commitment to UUSS in my will, insurance policy, or estate plan.

|:| Yes |:| I'd like more information about this. |:| No
NITARIAN You are welcome to complete and submit this form online using the confidential link
NIVERSALIST SOCIETY available at uuschenectady.org/stewardship Or please print, sign, and bring or mail
f SCHENECTADY this paper form to the church at 1221 Wendell Ave., Schenectady, NY 12308 by

Monday, March 17. Thank you!



